
 

What Every Adult Needs To 
Know! 

Looks can be deceiving…. 
At first glance, it appears to be the bedroom 
of an average teenager. However, amidst 
the clutter and clothing scattered on the 
floor, school supplies on the desk and 
personal care products on the vanity, there 
are more than 150 items that can be clues 
that a young person may be involved in 
risky, dangerous and even illegal activities. 

“Hidden in Plain Sight” 
An Awareness Program for Parents and Adults 
Oxford Central School, 17 Kent St. Oxford, NJ  10/25/17  5:00 – 7:00 pm 

    (5:00-6:00pm-presentation   6:00-7:00pm-pizza dinner and family conversation) 
 

The exhibit is open to adults only. There will be physical, stress reducing activities to 
promote a drug-free and healthy lifestyle for your children while you attend the program. 
Please have children wear appropriate clothing for the activities.  

This interactive exhibit will change the way we look at what appears to be normal. It is a reality check 
into what could be “hidden in plain sight”, if we only knew what we were looking for. It will make you 
aware of what you don’t know and how to ask questions of your children, their friends, other parents 
and your child’s school. Local law enforcement, individuals in recovery, parents and prevention 
specialists will be available for open discussion. 

 
To register contact Helen Diaz @ 908-453-4101 x2102 or call  Liz Montalvo @ 908-223-
1985, Ext. 306 and return the permission slip below to Mrs. Diaz through the main 
office no later than 10/13/17. 

 
                 Sponsored by: GCADA, Maschio’s, Oxford Education Association, Oxford Municipal Alliance and 

 
          Parent Name          Parent Email:       
 
          Student Name          Student Age/Grade      
                                       
  

Panelists will include: 

Local Law Enforcement, Prevention Specialist, Drug and Alcohol Counselor and 

the Warren Hills Community Coalition 
(The Coalition is a program of the Family Guidance Center) 


